
GUSD (GES) GIFTED EDUCATION SERVICES  
PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
The GES Advisory Committee is comprised of parents, educators, district 
specialists, and board members. The goals of the GES Committee are to: 1) 
strengthen our ability to accommodate for unique strengths of students, 2) 
increase community awareness of GUSD’s approach, and 3) support 
teacher-practices of differentiation, ​4) support parent education with related 
resources. (we added this on 9/15) 
 

AGENDA for September 15th, 2020 
4:15-5:15 

 

Time  Topic/Activity  Purpose 

4:15  Opening 

● Review Agenda topics, 

notes taken/disseminated 

❏ Welcome 

-Great news! All 9 GUSD sites 

have parent representation 

on the GES parent 

committee this year.  

  GES in GUSD gr. K-6 this year: 

● New Teachers, Clusters, 

small groups, GUSD Math 

Clubs, DI Benchmarks/ 

Timeline 

 
-GUSD hired over 20 new teachers. 

Brigitte is still offering the same 

5-part series to the new hires; The 

format looks pretty different this 

year, think “flipped classroom.” 

-Most Gifted Identified clusters 

(groups of Gifted Identified students 

at each grade level) remained intact 

❏ Information Sharing 

 

(See below) 

 

 
-Discussion about 

differentiating Math Club.  How 

can we be sure we are meeting 

the needs of the gifted math 

learners when all students are 

invited to participate?  

- Goleta Teachers continue to 

provide​ ​differentiated 

instruction throughout their 



across the district, including VA and 

VA Flex. 

-Differentiated small groups are 

happening across the district.  

-It’s more important than ever to 

partner with your child’s teacher.  

-A District Math Club will be offered 

for 4th - 6th grade. There will be a 

parent/student information Zoom 

on October 1st. Interested students 

(and parents) should join to find out 

more about Math Club.  

teaching, including Depth and 

Complexity. 

-Planning to get some videos 

out to parents about Depth and 

Complexity. 

  CogAT Testing, Re-testing 

 

-All surrounding districts in the 

Tri-County also waiting to make a 

decision or postponing until next year. 

❏ Information Sharing 
-GUSD has not made a 

definitive decision about 

when/how to give the CogAT. 

The hope is that we may be 

able to go back in person and 

then the CogAT could be given 

in the spring.  It can also be 

given at the beginning of the 

4th grade.  

  ● Agenda Topics 

○ For next time 

❏ Information Gathering 
- What is the appropriate chain 

or system for asking certain 

questions about gifted 

education? 

- Gathering of resources for 

teaching 3rd tier gifted 

students, identified (4th - 6th) 

and unidentified (K - 3rd).  

-How can we get resources to 

parents to help support gifted 

learners at home?   

5:15  Next Mtg. Oct. 20    



● Appreciations 

 
 



 


